[image: B9D1CF88][image: B9D1CF88]Year 2 Homework – 17th November 2023
	This Week:
This week we have continued working on the year 2 common exception words, the children are trying really hard. 

In maths we have come to the end of our multiplication topic and next week will be starting division.


	Reminders:
24th Nov – Flu Immunisations
7th Dec – Year 2’s Trip (morning) to the Methodist Church to meet the characters – Thank you to all the parents who have offered to come with us, we really appreciate it. We now have enough parents.
20th Dec – 9.15am Year 2 Nativity
21st Dec – Last day


	Reading
	Spelling
	Maths

	Please encourage your child to read their RWI book at least 3 times a week. This is really important to help develop your child’s fluency (speed of reading).

Please encourage your child to watch the RWI videos on the website this will really help them with their reading.

Please remember to send your child’s reading books into school on a Thursday!

	We would like the children to continue with last week’s words and complete the sheet which we have sent home with them. We have also been practicing them in school.
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	This week we have introduced the children to division. For homework we would like the children to complete the division and multiplication worksheet (in their bags). On the back is an example of how we have taught the children to complete the equations. 

Please glue this into your child’s homework.
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